

### Greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ,

We open this newsletter with an exciting announcement. We've been accepted as missionaries with an agency named Disciple the Nations. We would like to thank Bible Baptist Church in Romeoville for loving and serving us well for 13 years. The church reached the point that serving as our mission agency was becoming too great a responsibility and they had to ask us to find another organization that could take over this ministry. The Romeoville congregation has been a vital part of this ministry for more than 20 years. We are greatly indebted to them. Disciple the Nations is an independent mission agency committed to the centrality of preaching and the role of the local church in missions. Working with them through the application process has been refreshing and we look forward to many years of fruitful partnership. To help all of our partners through this transition we have set up a website:

### gospel4poland.com

On the website, you can find all of the information needed to send financial support to the new agency. You will also find a link to sign up for our new newsletter.

## Financial Support

#### **Online Giving:**

The best way to give to Gospel for Poland is to set up a recurring donation. Consider covering the transaction fee when you give. Here is the link:

https://disciplethenations.givingfuel.com/layer-family-minis...

## Mail Giving:

You can easily send your financial support by mail.

- 1. Make payable to "Disciple the Nations"
- Write, "Preferenced for Gospel4Poland" as the memo on the check.
- 3. Mail the check to

Disciple the Nations

P.O. Box 201

Magnolia, AR 71754

# Practical ways to help during the transition:

- 1. Since our website gospel4poland.com is new, it is not high up on the Google search engine. The more links on websites or social media the higher it moves up in Google making it easier for others to find. Would you please consider adding a link to your church website?
- To spread awareness of the great need for gospel work in Poland, we would like to grow the readership of our newsletter. Please consider inviting church members who are interested in spreading the gospel to the nations to sign up for the newsletter.

# gospel4poland.com/ministry-partner/#prayer

We will be happy to send out new prayer letters, please feel free to send us a request.

Bible Baptist Church, c/o Ben and Sarah Layer